
 



Upcoming Change to Vote on

At the March reunion we will have an assembly meeting where we will be voting on a change to the By laws
which currently state that a person may only hold a certain office for 2 consecutive years.  While this is

normally not a problem, the position of treasurer can be a challenge to change as it requires finding someone
who is comfortable and able to handle the banking, and then it means we have to keep transferring the bank

acct around.  We are proposing to take off the limit to how many years someone can serve.  This does not
mean that a position would never change hands, but if someone was willing to do a job, and there was not

another person available, at least they would still have the option of continuing on for another year. 

 Prayer Requests:

Please join me in praying for a Coed Methodist Cursillo Weekend #59 for Kansas and Missouri as their
weekend happens January 29 – February 1. 

 Please feel free to send prayer requests to our ‘prayistas’:

Barb Clavette ( JEClavette@snet.netor 482-0172) 
Sandy Miller ( SanJeanM@AOL.comor 482-5601) 

 They will pass the appropriate ones along to the Croaker to be listed here and send out 
emails to the prayer chain. Be sure to let them know if you wish to remain anonymous or
if you don’t want the prayer published at all.

  Servants of Aventura:
 President Laura Roehl …........................................(860) 489-3090
 Vice President  Mikayla Kallsen …....................... (203) 525-0269
 Treasurer  Amanda Morse....................................  (860) 806-2825
 Corresponding Secretary Amanda Johnson ….....(860) 489-9606
 Recording Secretary Elizabeth Mefford …...........(860) 201-7150
 Publications   Amanda Johnson …........................ (860)489-9606

 Information & Registration Art Richards Jr. …....(860) 307-4806 
 Reunions Amanda Johnson …................................(860) 489-9606
 Prayista   Barb Clavette ….....................................(860) 482-0172
        Sandy Miller  ….................................... (860) 482-5601

 

Miscellany:
For information on Aventura, contact Art Richards at  
Registration@AventuraCT.com or call (860)-307-4806.
To put something into the Croaker, email Amanda Johnson at 

groveramanda@hotmail.com.
Follow us on Twitter   @AventuraCT
For people who have been on an Aventura weekend, join AventuraCT on  Facebook!

  


